
General Enquiries: reception@europaschool.uk
Reception phone number  : 01235 524060
Bus related: bus@europaschool.uk
PTA related: committee@europa-pta.org
Deputy Heads: dhop@europaschool.uk
Primary Secretary: e.schradi@europaschool.uk
Absences: absence@europaschool.uk
BromCom questions / Log on for students:
 datamanager@europaschool.uk

June
23rd - 27th Primary Fun Runs
24th Y1 Cotswold Wildlife Park Trip
27th 3FE Swimming
Sat 28 PTA Summer Fete

July
4  3FE Final swimming Sessionth

8  Last Day of Schoolth

8  2.30pm Leavers Assembly for Y6th

9  Inset Day - Staff onlyth

Summer Holidays 

Thursday 4  September: Start of the new
Academic year.

th

Friday 20
June 2025

thPRIMARY 
NEWSLETTER

Useful Dates Useful Contacts 

Look out for photos from our Year 6 Residential in
next week’s newsletter

https://www.mychildatschool.com/MCAS/MCSParentLogin
https://europaschooluk.org/careers-at-europa/


We will be raising money towards the school's priority projects - improvements to the school toilets,
upgrading the chemistry lab and addressing the drainage issues around the grounds.

RAFFLE - We have fantastic prizes, including the wonderful class hampers to win - a great way to contribute
- check out the prizes and buy your tickets here:

https://europa.rallyup.com/summerfete2025/Campaign/Details

More details and sign up forms can be found here: Our annual Summer Fête will take place on Saturday 28th
June from 11am, with fun for all the family!

This year we will be raising money towards the school's priority projects - upgrading the chemistry lab,
improvements to the school toilets and addressing the drainage issues around the grounds.

RAFFLE - As always, we have amazing prizes and hampers to win. This raises the majority of
funds at the fete, so a key way to contribute. Buy your tickets here:

https://europa.rallyup.com/summerfete2025/Campaign/Details

More details and sign up forms can be found here: Click Here
Would you like to run your own stall or donate a cake? Or volunteer? (We need LOTS of volunteers please -

no help is too little!) All sign up lists can be found via the same link -Click Here 
Would you like to run your own stall or donate a cake? We would love to offer lots of yummy cakes - so

please donate one if you can (and preferably let us know that you can bring one via the sign up form above).

Or can you volunteer? (We need LOTS of volunteers please - no help is too little and would be HUGELY
appreciated!) You can sign up to help here - https://forms.gle/jsRpVoDNYQHMZFYu7

See you there!
The PTA Committee

Our Annual Summer Fete,
organised by the PTA is

happening on Saturday 28
June, 11am - 4pm.

th

..with lots of fun, games,
bouncy castle, delicious

international food and drinks,
stalls, music, dance, bouncy

castle, face painting, teddies,
tombola and more.....

https://europa.rallyup.com/summerfete2025/Campaign/Details
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
http://bit.ly/4kUpn3i
https://forms.gle/jsRpVoDNYQHMZFYu7


Kiddy Cake Sale
Kiddylinguistics will be

having a cake sale outside
their room on:

Thursday 3  Julyrd

3 - 3.30pm

French books for primary children
We are looking for books for

primary children in French for the
Médiathèque and the book sale at

the Summer fête. If you have any to
donate, please contact Celine at

c.grand@europaschool.uk. 
Thank you! 

What’s on offer at EUROPA SCHOOL 
in our Summer Holidays...

Please note that some of
the sailing options are

available from year 3, and
some from year 4.

https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/BartWisniewskiCoaching/Coaching/%20Camp?courseID=5dbeac0e-1aeb-473b-8904-c2f59645580b
mailto:c.grand@europaschool.uk


Here's a short video showcasing Europa's inaugural bike bus from
Abingdon last Friday. There are plans to continue this each Friday

morning until the end of term for children accompanied by an
adult: https://youtube.com/shorts/DP8IEGwqSuU?feature=shared

Europa Bike Bus from Abingdon

6DE spent 6 weeks learning new hand sewing
stitches and designing their individual quilt blocks.
The theme we worked on was Precious (we began

our sewing before the 2025 theme was announced)
and the children used only upcycled materials and
fabrics donated from stashes to create their design

by appliqué and embroidery. 

Special thanks to Heidi Sutherland’s Grandma,
Rhonda, for volunteering her time to come and help

the class with their sewing skills. 

This is the link to the festival website

https://www.thefestivalofquilts.co.uk/

6DE once again have an entry
for the Youth Quilting and

Embroidery category of the
Festival of Quilts

https://youtube.com/shorts/DP8IEGwqSuU?feature=shared
https://www.thefestivalofquilts.co.uk/

